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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Ms Fyles to the Minister for Lands and Planning: 
 
 

Land Development 
 

1. In the budget papers there is a $44.5 million variation between the 2015/16 
and 2015/16 estimate. There is not explanatory note in the budget papers for 
this variance. Can you please provide an explanation for the variation?  

 
2. Can you advise the reason for the budget increase of $4 million in 2016/17?  

  
3. Can you advise what sales and community grants are planned for crown land 

estate management as highlighted in the strategic issues of the budget 
papers?  

  
4. Please list the 9 infill / greenfield sites for residential development proposed 

for release in 2015/16 and what are the 9 sites proposed for 2016/17?  
  

5. Please list the 6 infill / greenfield sites for community purpose, commercial 
and industrial development in 2015/16 and what are the proposed 5 sites for 
2016/17?  

 
____________________ 

 


